
First Baptist Church 
Meredith, New Hampshire 
Rev. Stephen R. Neill, Pastor 

 
 

THE LORD’S SUNDAY January 21, 2024 
 

Order of Worship Service 
 

Welcome & Announcements  
  

Missionary of the Week Aspire Women’s Center - Sanctity of Human Life 
  

Scriptural Call to Worship  

 Meditation:  “People Need the Lord”  

 Hymn #64:  “To God Be The Glory” 

 Praise and Worship Choruses     Worship Team 

Sharing of Praises and Thanksgiving (Hebrews 13:15-16) 

 Hymn #77:  “The Church's One Foundation”  
(Children in grades K-5 and childcare kids and workers are dismissed) 

 

Message Rev. Stephen R. Neill, Pastor 
 

 Hymn #66:  “Majestic Sweetness Sits Enthroned”  
 

Benediction  
 

Postlude  
 

We welcome you to our service today.  As Archbishop William Temple so eloquently 
stated some years ago…. “For to worship is to quicken the conscience by the holiness of 
God, to feed the mind with the truth of God, to purge the imagination by the beauty of 
God, to open the heart to the love of God, to devote the will to the purpose of God.”  
We pray that the truth of God’s Word and the celebration we participate in today will 

invoke the same spirit of worship in you. 
 
 

www.fbcmeredith.com; office@fbcmeredith.com 

603-279-8108(Church); 603-279-9958(Pastor) 

Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ since 1831 

 
Today’s Missionary of the Week 

 

Aspire Women’s Center 
Laconia, NH 

 
Today we celebrate: 

 

Sanctity of Human Life 
Sunday 

 
Please see your bulletin insert. 

  



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Restroom Renovations:  Thank you for your patience as we renovate our restrooms over 
the next few weeks.  One bathroom at a time will be closed, making the other shared 
(male/female) with a privacy latch to be used as necessary.  
Youth Group:  This Wednesday at 6:45pm at church.  
Prayer Meeting:  This Wednesday at 7pm. 
Men’s Bible Study:  Continues this Thursday, January 25th at 7pm. “The Great 
Disappearance” by David Jeremiah.  See John Morton or Dave Cox if you have questions. 
Women’s Bible Study:  Begins this week - Wednesday (9-11am) and Thursday (6:45-
8:30pm), January 24th/25th.  Childcare is available by reservation on Wednesday 
mornings.  Invite your friends!  See details and sign up today through our website!  
www.fbcmeredith.com  
Email Announcements and Prayer Chain:  If you are not already receiving church 
announcements and/or prayer requests by email, and would like to, please see Risa Jurius, 
or inquire at office@fbcmeredith.com. We have a “Church Family” list for general 
announcements and a “Prayer Chain” list for those who would commit to pray for the 
various requests.  Thank you! 

 

 

 
Today’s Worship Service Childcare Volunteers:  Saralyn & Graeme, Abi Roseberry 

Next Week: Nicol Roseberry & Isaac, Risa Jurius 
 

If you are interested in helping in Worship Service Childcare, please let Risa know.  
Responsible teens and tweens are also welcome!  

Volunteers currently serve once every two or three months and are greatly appreciated!   
 
 

CHURCH FINANCIAL GIVING - January 14, 2024 

 
 

OUR CHURCH LEADERSHIP 
Rev. Stephen R. Neill, Pastor 279-9958 

Luke Chicoine 409-1676 Dan Ellis 744-3423 Wayne Howard 387-4003 
Bud Larrabee 279-7603 Matt Larrabee 937-7492 John Morton 455-2470 

 
 
“...standing fast in one spirit, with one mind striving together for the 

faith of the gospel.”  ~Philippians 1:27 

General Missions Special Building Total Weekly Budget Status 

$  $  $  $  $3,895.00 $ 5,084.52 ($1,189.52)  

SERMON NOTES 
 

 
  


